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*Maintenance  
Charles Haselden 
Neil Willett 
*Business Office Manager 
Stephanie Aleksandrowicz 
*Administrative Assistant 
Susan Guerra  

*Executive Director  
Rise Pirinelli  
*Health Services Director 
Ruby Willet * 
*RN  
Stephanie Pirinelli  

*Resident Relations Director 
Patrick Mazzu 
*Activity Director  
Patricia Crosier  

EXCEPTIONAL CARE…  EXCEPTIONAL CARING…  EXCEEDING EXPECTATIONS 

Strength & Balance Exercise 
 

St. Patrick’s Day Craft 
 

Relay Artwork 
 

Theme Lunch (sign up only) 
 

Music w/Mike Horning, Roger Hill  
Jim Caputa & The Country Gentlemen 

 
Birthday Party w/Tony Pedulla  

 
What’s In the Bag Game 

Community Bingo & Ice Cream Sundaes 

      Resident & Family Workshop 
                    (sign up only) 
 
     Presentation w/Rick Falkowski on 
         The Early History of Buffalo 
 

Nature & Spring Program Presented by 
Wild Spirit Education 

 
Welcome Party 

 
Resident Council & Bon Appetit Meeting 

 UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
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Please check our Activity 
Office Window to sign up 

for Outings or Events  
 

Visit our Ice Cream Parlor  
Open Daily  

2:00 - 2:30 pm &  
7:00 - 7:30 pm  

(Hours subject to change)  

   Welcome To Our Eden Heights Family  

Joan Lochnicht  
Richard Gibson 

Chester Rola 
Suzanne Rola 

Edward Ferber 
Eleanor Czajka 

         STAFF BIRTHDAYS 
             Molly Breier 3-7 
           Susan Guerra 3-17 

Stephanie Aleksandrowicz  3-20 

Garden Gift Shop Hours 
Mon. – Sat. 

11:00am – 11:30am 
4:00pm – 4:30pm 

(Hours are subject to change) 

           MARCH 

    RESIDENT BIRTHDAYS 
Virginia Jarzembowski 3-4 

Stella Heggs 3-6 
Doris Taft 3-15 

Betty Underberg 3-23 
Pat Doherty 3-28 
Ed Borowski3-29 
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HONORING PHILLIP MUCK 

ON FEBRUARY 12TH2020, The Town of Eden honored Phillip Muck for honorably 
serving as a volunteer in many capacities to the Town of Eden residents for four 
decades. 
Phil has also been a member of the Zoning Board, served on the Eden Library Board of 
Trustees, the Eden Historical Society, the Code review committee and was a member 
of the Eden Bi-Centennial Committee.  
Phil has also committed his time to many other charitable causes across WNY helping 
the sick and less fortunate.  
He was presented with Eden’s Outstanding Citizen Award for his many years of 
dedication to the Town of Eden.  
On February 12th, 2020 it was proclaimed Phillip Muck Day in the Town of Eden.  
Congratulations Phil, Eden Heights is proud of you! 

We would like to send a very special thank you to The Sons of The American Legion Post 
#1460 in Machias & Tom Joseph, who is the son of our own Ruth Joseph for their 
generous gift to our Veterans for Christmas. They donated gift plaques with the name of 
each Eden Heights Veteran and their Branch of Service to honor them on our Eden 
Heights Veterans Wall. We are proud of all our veterans and thank the Post for 
remembering them.  

A SPECIAL THANK YOU  



 

 

 

The Eden Heights philosophy about aging is simple: 
getting older means getting better. Every day brings more 
experiences and insights. Every day adds value and worth to 
the lives of our residents.  

Eden Heights offers a residential opportunity for 
seniors to focus on independence, friendships and 
fulfillment. The isolation, frustration and dependence that 
may have influenced our residents’ lives before coming to 
Eden Heights have been chased away.  

At Eden Heights, our residents’ horizons grow, not 
constrict. They are enabled, not hindered. Residence at Eden 
Heights means freedom from those things that are difficult to 
manage. It means having assistance so that day-to-day 
concerns are not burdensome.  

Our three assisted living facilities are state-of-the-art 
residences. They are all one story and easy to move about in. 
Materials and construction are second to none. Our staff 
serves our residents’ with respect they deserve and the 
warmth friendships are made of.  

Eden Heights’ professionalism and excellence are 
demonstrated by our willingness to offer a trial residence. 
We encourage prospective residents to try a month at Eden 
Heights to be sure they will be comfortable and content.  
 

 
Eden Heights  

4071 Hardt Road  
Eden Heights, NY 14057  

 
Phone: (716) 992-4466  

 
Fax: (716) 992-4466  

 
Website: 

www.edenheights.com  
 

Premier Senior Living, LLC  
 

Exceptional Care...  
Exceptional Caring...  

Exceeding Expectations.  

Eden Heights 
4071 Hardt Road 
Eden, NY 14057 


